
 

Photographs and Video Consent Form 
(Please refer to PHOTO & VIDEO GUIDELINES POLICY which can be found on our website) 

 

We collect and use photographs for the following purposes. Please tick the box to confirm 

you agree to the use of photographs for that purpose: 

 

For display in access-controlled areas of the school (such as corridors, classrooms)  

For display in public areas of the school (such as reception)  

For use in the school newsletter and other printed documents (such as the prospectus)  

For use on the school website  

For use on social media1 (such as the school Twitter or Facebook page)  

School photographs can be provided to the media for publication or broadcast  

Photographs taken during school activities can be used for promotional purposes at the 

school’s discretion 
 

Individual and class photographs taken by an approved school photographer (Name, 

Pupil No., Class & Tutor Group will be shared with the external photographer) 
 

Recording of a performance for display on our official school website.  

Recording for use on our official school website for educational purposes.  

Recording on Tapestry for learning journeys (For Nursery, Reception and Year 1)  
 

I have read and understood the information.  I agree for my / my child’s photographs and 

video to be used for the purposes described. 
 

Data subject name  

Signature of data subject or 

parent/carer*  
 

Name of parent/carer (if relevant)  

Date:  

*children can sign this form where they can demonstrate an understanding of their data rights 
 

If you wish to withdraw consent, please ask the school office for a consent withdrawal form. 

                                                           
1 The school can only provide control of the school social media accounts and cannot guarantee, nor control any 

re-publication, sharing or household or personal use that follows the publication on social media 


